
I would just like to say that as a volunteer firefighter with the Victorian 
CFA with some 25 years experience that we have to do something about climate 
change. It is so easy to see the difference a few degrees makes between a hot 
and a mild  summers day to the fire density index and the severity of fires 
and the difficulties the community find in coping. If climate change is 
allowed to proceed and we have summers another three degrees hotter then that 
will really be an extreme situation.
Let's get cracking and really do something to clean up our act and genuinely 
aim to hand on a livable future for our children.

Neil Rankine




